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Athens, 1st of February 2013 

 
 

Product Recall Information Notice  

  
Hellenic Food Authority (EFET) was informed through Rapid Alert System for Food 

and Feed (RASFF) of the European Commission regarding distribution of a tofu 

(soya cheese) product in cubes, for which the pathogen microorganism Bacillus 

cereus was detected.          

 

The product being recalled originates from China, bears the trade name “Rose bean 

curd, tofu in cubes/τόφου σε κύβους” with best before date 30/3/2014 and is 

distributed in glass packages of 454 g. According to the given data, this product was 

distributed only by the company «Pili Trade», in Heraklion Crete, 364 Avenue 

Martiron 62. 

EFET requested the immediate recall of the above batch of the product from the 

internal market. Relevant controls are in progress.  

 

Consumers who have in their possession the aforementioned product are asked not 

to consume it. Photo of the product is given below.   

 


